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Dear Parents/Guardians,

Nursery and Reception Maths Workshop

Throughout your child’s time in Early Years in Langley, we ensure that there are many opportunities for your child to develop a good understanding of number and make sense of numbers all around them. We do this by supporting children in their play and providing them with stimulating resources for the children to explore.  We also provide opportunities for children to work with an adult in small groups on directed activities. 
We will be holding a Maths Workshops on Wednesday 16th January at 5 p.m.  This will be an opportunity for you to learn more about Maths in Early Years and what is covered in the different age-bands of the Early Years Curriculum.  If you would like to attend please fill in the slip below and return it to your child’s teacher. 

We look forward to seeing you,
Mrs  M C Routledge 
Early Years Manager 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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I will be attending the Maths Workshop on Wednesday 16th January 
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I will not be attending the Maths Workshop on Wednesday 16th January 
Child’s name ___________________________________

Child’s class ____________________________________
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